
Fremont Township Minutes 
February 11, 2021 

 
The regular meeting for the Fremont Twp. Board of Trustees was held on February 11, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Fremont Township Hall.   
Board members present:  M. Blatt, R. Curell, C. Franzel, and A. Holbrook.  Absent:  K. Thom.  
Guests:  Greg Eggert, Ida Barrons, Jennifer Leitzel, Ken Bragg, Brandon Blatt, Gail Prill, Maggie Prill, Joan 
Fackler and John Welke.     
 
MINUTES:    
Motion made by R. Curell, seconded by C. Franzel to approve the January 14, 2021, regular meeting minutes 
as presented - motion carried. 
    
BILLS:   
Motion to pay the bills as presented made by A. Holbrook, seconded by C. Franzel - motion carried.   
  
PUBLIC COMMENTS:  None 
 
ASSESSOR REPORT: 
Joan Fackler mentioned that since it is budget time she wanted to talk to the Board about amending her 
contract.  She is still working off the per parcel rate from 2005.  She would like to increase the cost to $12.50 
per parcel annually; the current rate is $10.42 per parcel.  The total cost would be $26,275.00 
 
CLERK REPORT: 
A. Holbrook mentioned that Republic has changed the trash pickup day to Thursday for the Township and 
the Village of Mayville,   
 
TREASURER REPORT:   
Treasurer balance as of January 31, 2021, was $313,528.56.  Motion to accept the treasurer report made by 
A. Holbrook, seconded by R. Curell - motion carried.  
  
SUPERVISOR REPORT:  
Cemetery Report – Had one burial this month.  M. Blatt asked if we wanted to put the cemetery caretaker 
position out for bids because the contract is up March 31, 2021.  The Board decided to put it out for bids and 
to make sure and list the duties so that people know what they job entails.  It was also mentioned to include 
in the contract shoveling the sidewalks at the hall since the contract already includes the snow plowing at the 
hall.       
Road Report – M. Blatt talked with the Road Commission and they have all our paperwork for proposed 
projects for next year.  The Road Commission is working on getting quotes and then will get the prices back 
to us.   
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
M. Blatt received the new outside light fixtures for the hall and will install them when the weather warms up.  
He also wondered if anyone knew of a good electrician in the area because we have some outlets in the hall 
that are not working.     
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 
 
All meetings are held the second Thursday of every month at the Fremont Township Hall located at 4850 
Mertz Road (M-24) at 7:00 p.m.  All public is welcome to attend.  
 
Amy Holbrook, Fremont Township Clerk.  


